
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st September 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 13 DELAYED RETURN TO SCHOOL 

 

As you will be aware, the school’s Sixth Form has been having substantial building work taking place during 

the summer holidays in order to improve the existing facilities for both students and staff.  Unfortunately, 

due to a delay in the completion of these works,  we will need to postpone the start to Year 13 lessons until 

8.30am on Thursday 7th September 2023.    

 

Please note that students will still be expected to attend school for their induction on Monday 4th 

September from 10.40am as previously advised.  However, students will be set work online for Tuesday 

5th  and Wednesday 6th September which will need to be completed at home.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr A Hall 

HEADTEACHER 


